
November 13, 2020 

Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka, KS  66612 

RE:  Docket 20-EKCE-357-TAR 

To Whom it May Concern: 

Per Commission Order on October 29, 2020, Evergy has worked with the 
Commission’s Public Affairs and Consumer Protection Division regarding the notice to 
Evergy Central customers explaining the approved tariff changes to the Average 
Payment Plan (APP).  The attached customer notice language will be emailed to APP 
Kansas Central customers on or around December 15, 2020 and will be a bill message 
for all Kansas Central customers at the time of the billing system implementation.  The 
notice language will also be available on Evergy’s website for customers to access. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Dinges, 
Corporate Council 
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